ALLEN VILLAGE SCHOOL

MINUTES OF BOARD MEETING
October 5, 2022
Present:
Kate Duffey; Jackie Dorsey; Lance Conley; Ron Griffin
Absent:

Alan Shelby
Guests:
Phyllis Washington; Zachary Shelby; William Harris; Debra McGlynn; Rhonda Reddick; Brenda Harris; Andre Fulton; Tommie Brown; Neil Cook

The meeting was called to order at 12:05 p.m.
The minutes of the July 11, 2022 and September 7, 2022 Board meetings were reviewed and 
approved by all Board Members.
Mr. Harris presented to the Board the following items:

· September 1, 2022 – September 30, 2022 check register

· September 1, 2022 – September 30, 2022 payroll register

By motion duly made by Lance and seconded by Kate Duffey, and by unanimous vote of all Board members the items listed below were accepted and approved.

· September 1, 2022 – September 30, 2022 check register

· September 1, 2022 – September 30, 2022 payroll register

Ms. McGlynn informed the Board that AVS was approved for a new grant regarding the homeless.

Mr. Shelby informed the Board that AVS student enrollment is at 432 students and has steadily increased.  He also informed the Board that attendance is at 95% across the board.

Mr. Cook informed the Board regarding an anti-bullying and safety presentations that were provided to AVS students.

Mr. Brown informed the Board that students and teachers were being assessed regarding social emotional learning.  Mr. Brown also informed the Board that there is an upcoming Parent University event regarding trauma.  


Mr. Fulton informed the Board regarding student opportunities in the following areas: a college application fair, a career day for student K – 5th, college & career days, college prep study groups, college visits, college essay writing and MAD City Money for Juniors.

Ms. Harris informed the Board that the Open House for the elementary academy was a success and the reading challenge is going well.

Ms. Reddick informed the Board that there was a nice turnout for Open House
The next Board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, November 2, 2022 at 12:00 p.m. 
By motion duly made by Kate Duffey, and seconded by Lance Conley, and by unanimous vote of all Board members the meeting was adjourned at 12:31 p.m.
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